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        St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Monday:    P6&7 Central Library
                 Mandarin Chinese
                 PTFA Meeting 7.00pm
Tuesday:    P1-4 PE                 
Wednesday: P4-7 Swimming 
                   Afterschool Transfer Club

Thursday:   P1-4 PE
Friday:       P5-7 PE 
International Week

We had a great week celebrating International Week. The children loved making their own pizzas and they particularly enjoyed their croissants and brioche rolls for their French breakfast- it was great to see the children experimenting with tasting new foods. A big thankyou to Mrs Mc Grenaghan and Maggie who prepared the ingredients and even provided Italian music to add to the occasion! Our Chinese tutor Chen taught the children some words and movements from Chinese opera and both classes researched other countries from around the world. A huge thank you to Ashleen Tierney’s mum Maria who came in to talk to the children about life in the Philippines. If anyone still has to pay their £1 could you send it in, please. 
After Schools
We are pleased to announce that we have sufficient numbers to run After Schools on Tuesday and Wednesday next week and the following week. This will be facilitated by Mrs Mc Grenaghan.
Baby and Toddler
Please spread the word that our ‘Baby and Toddler’ group is returning on Wednesday 2nd October and will run on the first Wednesday of each month from 9.30am -10.30am. 
Primary 1
The children from Primary 1 have all settled very well and are looking forward to staying until 2.00pm from next week on. To help increase their independence skills the children will collect their own school bags, coats and lunchboxes and will walk with a classroom assistant to the school gate at 2.00pm each day. 
Month of the Rosary
October is the month of the Rosary. Please talk to your child about the Rosary and we encourage families to pray even a decade of the Rosary together.

School Mass
Huge congratulations to all the children who participated so well in the school mass through their singing, reading, answering out and to our brilliant P1 children who confidently introduced themselves to the congregation.  Thank you to Fr Gallagher who celebrated the Mass so well - we are blessed to have two great priests in our Parish who are very skilled at connecting with the children at their level of understanding. 

Mathletics
The children all have their Mathletics log in details and can log in to it in school and at home. We ask that you make an opportunity for them to use this at home at least twice weekly. It is an excellent way for them to practice their Maths skills in a fun way.

Upcoming Events
PTFA Monday 30th September at 7.00pm
	PUPIL OF THE WEEK:
Miss Mc Rory: Ashleen Tierney
Mrs Gallagher/ Mrs Boyd: Aisling Murray
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

